Preserving America’s Heritage
May 31, 2017

Catherine Dewey

National Park Service

Chief of Resource Management
National Mall and Memorial Parks
900 Ohio Drive, SW

Washington, DC 20024

Ref:  Memorandum of Agreement Vietnam Veterans Memorial Center

Dear Ms. Dewey:

Enclosed are your copies of the fully executed amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement for the
referenced project. By carrying out the terms of the Agreement, you will fulfill your responsibilities
under Section 106 (54 U.S.C. § 306108) of the National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA) (54 U.S.C. §
300101 et seq.) and it’s implementing regulations, “Protection of Historic Properties” (36 C.F.R. Part
800). We have retained copies of the executed agreement. Please remember to forward copies of the
fully executed agreement to the appropriate signatories and consulting parties.

We commend the National Park Service for working closely with the Vietnam Veterans Memorial Fund,
National Capital Planning Commission, and the District of Columbia State Historic Preservation Office
and others in the development of this agreement.

If we may be of further assistance as the Agreements are implemented, please contact Chrlstopher Wilson
at (202) 517-0229, or via e-mail at cwilson@achp.gov.

Sincerely,

T

Tom McCulloch
Assistant Director
Office of Federal Agency Programs
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